
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    
  

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

                                                          

Everyone at Dynamic Ducks would like to wish you all a wonderful Christmas and New Year! 
 

 

December 2019- Newsletter 7 

Please ensure you have completed booking forms for the next term. Bookings cannot be 

guaranteed without this form.  

E mail: dynamicduckschildcare@gmail.com Phone: 07983 436165 

‘Dynamic Ducks is committed to promoting the safeguarding and the well-being of children in all aspects of its delivery’ 

 

Christmas Playscheme 2019 

Over the past 2 days we have 

made: 

Snow globes 

Reindeer hot chocolate cones 

Christmas bags and t shirts 

Gingerbread men 

Christmas wreaths 

We would like to thank everybody involved with Dynamic Ducks for a successful first term this year. Your support 

is always greatly appreciated. 

Please remember we are in school on the 2nd and 3rd January from 9-4pm and also from 8-6pm on Monday 6th 

January (School inset day). To book a place please contact us  
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